
The Town of New Baltimore, in partnership with the New York State Department of
Transportation, invites the public to participate in the second public meeting for the
NY Route 144 Complete Streets Study, covering the section of NYS Route 144
between Gill Road and the Town border at the Greene-Albany county line.

The study aims to identify potential changes and enhancements to transform that
segment of NY Route 144 into a safe and accessible corridor for motorists,
pedestrians, and bicyclists. The purpose of this meeting is to review and discuss with
the public conceptual improvements that have been developed for the study area. 

Come to learn about the study and share your thoughts with us!

OPEN HOUSEOPEN HOUSE
PUBLIC

July 22, 2025
6:00 - 7:30 PM 
Drop in anytime! 

New Baltimore Town Hall
3809 County Route 51
Hannacroix, NY 12087

FOR MORE INFORMATION

SCAN HERE!

ny144study.com
Or visit 


